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Behnam Ghaffari

From: Yuichiro Gene Nishi/JSC Skytower Japan [nishi@skytowerjapan.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 12:21 PM

To: Hibbeler, Rich; Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: Re: Status; 0680-EX-ST-2011; EL129465

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red

Dear Sir:
Thank you for assisting with my recent STA request.
Here is a quick update on the "stop-buzzer" contact:

Mokulele Research Corporation, Honolulu, Hl
Davies Pacific Center

841 Bishop Street, Suite 1101

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Attention: Yuichiro Gene Nishi

Cell: 808-223-1917
nishi@skytowerjapan.com

(Note that our office suite has moved within the same building.)
Thank you for your kind assistance on this matter.
Best regards,

Gene Nishi
Mokulele Research Corp.
Honolulu, HI

From: "Hibbeler, Rich" <rhibbele@comsearch.com>
Date: Tue, 29 Nov 2011 11:00:57 -0600

To: Behnam Ghaffari <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov>
Cc: Yuichiro Gene Nishi<nishi@skytowerjapan.com>
Subject: RE: Status; 0680-EX-ST-2011; EL129465

Thanks Ben - Below is the stop-buzzer contact. I have also copied Gene on this email.
If you have any questions, please let us know.

Mokulele Research Corporation, Honolulu, HI Davies Pacific Center
841 Bishop Street, Suite 702

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

808-223-1917

nishi@skytowerjapan.com

Thanks again -

Rich Hibbeler
Manager, FCC Licensing Group

11/30/2011
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COMSEARCH
(703) 726-5671

————— Original Message-----

From: Behnam Ghaffari [mailto:Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:53 AM

To: Hibbeler, Rich

Subject: RE: Status; 0680-EX-ST-2011; EL129465

Rich,

The application has been coordinated with NTIA and we'll wait to hear back from them
as whether or not a license can be granted. I don't anticipate any issues being
raised since this is done before. Like the previous authorization please provide a
stop buzzer POC.

Thanks
Ben

----- Original Message-----

From: Hibbeler, Rich [mailto:rhibbele@comsearch.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 11:20 AM

To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: RE: Status; 0680-EX-ST-2011; EL129465

Hi Ben, you may remember we worked with you on this one on a couple of occasions. They
are just trying to repeat the same experiment. They have been in touch with Pacific
Command to coordinate this demonstration.

Do you think it will be a problem to get this granted?

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Rich Hibbeler

Manager, FCC Licensing Group

COMSEARCH

(703) 726-5671

11/30/2011





